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15th May 2021 

WHAT WE’VE BEEN UP TO… 
This month our task was to erect some signs at Warton Crag.   

 

   
 

Continuing on from the new interpretation at the car park and waymarked routes we are putting in location signs at 

key arrival points around the crag. For those visitors that want some direction when visiting the crag, these signs 

should help them on their way. 

The volunteers worked hard to dig holes in what is limestone bedrock, I expected the worst, but we got lucky and 

found some softer areas we could dig into. I hope you all agree they look great and will do for many years to come! 

Our next task will be carrying out a plant survey on the limestone grasslands in the quarry floor. No experience 

needed. 

Next task 19th June 2021 - Contact Belinda for more information. 


